
Dear Room 10 Families, 
 
In order to provide the Cupertino Union School District information about our 
students’ social-emotional wellness, we have partnered with Panorama 
Education. If you gave consent for your child to participate, they will use the 
highlighted link below to access the survey. If you did not give consent, your 
child will not be able to access the survey. Your student will enter their 6 digit 
Perm ID number to gain access to the survey. It should take 10-15 minutes for 
them to complete. While it’s important that you be there to help your student if 
they need assistance, they should answer the questions themselves. Please help 
to make sure that your student completes the survey by October 16. 
 
https://surveys.panoramaed.com/cupertino/login 
 
After answering all of the questions, click the blue button at the bottom of the 
screen that says, “Submit.” When you see a final “Thank you” screen, it means the 
student is done. 
 
Below you will find additional information and resources to assist you with 
supporting your student(s) as needed.  
 
Survey-Taking Help for Students At Home 

• The link above can be accessed by students and families looking for assistance 
in taking their Panorama survey 
• The Proctor Video (provided in both English and Spanish) walks children 

through the steps of taking their surveys, just like a teacher would in a 
classroom setting 

• The Survey Taking Instructions (provided in both English and Spanish) 
allows students to walk through the presentation to understand the steps 
of taking their surveys 

  
If you are an adult supporting a child in taking their student survey, please review the 
resources below: 
  

• Family Instructions for SEL Surveys At Home  
  

• Family Proctor Guide and Script 
 


